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Dear Friends,

We are eager to start the 2016 baseball season and would like you to be a part of the excitement. Our 2015 season

successes included a trip to the Final Four in the Georgia State Playoffs, five players signing to play baseball in college

and two players being drafted in the MLB draft (including the 11th overall pick). We anticipate another strong campaign

in 2016. You can help support the 2016 Mustangs through a number of sponsorship opportunities.

The Kennesaw Mountain baseball facility is used 10 months of the year, hosting junior varsity and varsity high school

games in the spring and numerous travel baseball tournaments throughout the summer and fall through national

organizations such as Triple Crown and Perfect Game. Our sponsorship program provides your company with broad

exposure to thousands of baseball players and supporters throughout the year.

Sponsor signs will be displayed on the Sponsor Board located on the wall of the home dugout and press box. This

Sponsor Board is centrally located and in prime view of all spectator areas surrounding the baseball field. We are excited

that the field advertisements this year will again be full color, metal signs that will provide sponsors with significant

exposure. Sponsor banners will be displayed on the spectator bleachers and other locations that are in direct view of all

spectators as they enter the baseball stadium. All sponsor signs and banners will remain on display for the full year.

Please review the Sponsor Form to become a Single, Double or Home Run Sponsor.

The KMHS Baseball Booster Club started in 2001 and is a 501(C)(3) non-profit organization. Funds raised from this year’s

event will help finance repairs to the dugouts and other facilities, replace the wind screen around the field and

repair/replace the field maintenance equipment. Due to the dramatic cutbacks in the Cobb County School System

budget, these items are not covered by the school system. Thus, much of the financial burden of maintaining the

facilities falls on the players and their families. With your help, we can reduce this financial load.

Sponsor Forms and payment should be sent to the P.O Box indicated above. Thank you for your consideration and best

wishes from all of us at the Kennesaw Mountain High School Baseball Booster Club.

Best Regards,

KMHS Baseball Booster Club


